

91 West Main St Westminster, MD 21157 www.cccnotes.com

Dear Business Owner or Community Organization,

Those of us who have had the privilege of living in Carroll County know that one of the qualities that contributes to a high standard of life here is the generosity of folks like you. After directing the Children's Chorus for 30 years and reaching out to the community in a variety of ways, I am well aware of not only the Chorus' dependence on local people for many types of support, but the community's recognition of the importance of what we do. This synergy has enabled the Chorus to grow from 30 members from two elementary schools to 120 members from central Maryland and southern Pennsylvania. We have represented our county, state and country as we've traveled in this country and Europe. We regularly compete in choral adjudications, earning highest honors. Locally, we sing in places such as the Baltimore Blast and Frederick Keys games, for service organizations, seniors, benefit concerts such as With One Voice, and the Taneytown Business Breakfast. Much more about our accomplishments is on our website, ccccnotes.com

As of this season, Chorus will provide programs for parents & toddlers through twelfth graders, always providing a nurturing and safe environment where students can expand their horizons. We open doors to our students through high performance standards, travel opportunities, the development of self-discipline and the imperative of being a team player. We are committed to helping all of our students excel not only musically, but on the broader playing field of life.

During this 30th season, guests at our two main concerts will each receive a program booklet. We depend on ads placed in these books by people like you to help sustain the Chorus. At the same time, these ads also help to bring the names of our patrons to a large and diverse group of people. (Your ad would appear in both booklets.)On December 13, 3:00pm, at McDaniel College, we will pack the house for our Winter Celebration with about 600 people. The 30th Celebration Concert, April 17 at 3:00pm, will be held in the beautiful St. John Catholic Church, with a gala nautical reception immediately following at the Portico. In addition to our six performing groups, the celebration will include an Alumni Choir and the debut of a newly composed piece by former Chorus member, Dr. DJ Sparr. We expect over 700 in our audience.

We hope you will consider placing an ad in our program booklet. Thank you for considering this request and for supporting Children's Chorus.

Sincerely yours,

Artistic Director